
 Beach Grove Elementary School 
 5955 17A Avenue, Delta, BC V4L 1J7 

 Phone (604) 943-0108 
 Fax     (604) 943-0166 

 Thank you Students, Staff, and Families for participating in 
 Beach Grove’s first ever Walk-A-Thon! 

 Please remember that all Walking Logs, Pledge sheets, and money collected 
 must be returned to your classroom teacher by  Monday, June 6th in order to 
 be eligible for the grand prize. 

 Students with the most minutes walked in each age category will win a  guided 
 tour of Purdy’s Chocolate Factory on Wednesday, June 22nd  where they 
 will meet Purdy’s head chocolatier and create their very own custom chocolate 
 bar! 

 Prize winners will be announced on Wednesday, June 8th. 

 All money raised from the Walk-A-Thon will go directly to support classroom materials, field trips, guest 
 speakers, performances, technology, the library, and future school projects and enhancements. 

 Historically the Beach Grove PAC has donated over $20,000 annually directly to these programs 
 and cannot do so without your continued support. 

 Thank you for supporting our students and school! 

 If you have any additional questions about the Walk-A-Thon, please contact us at bge.pac@gmail.com 

 Delta School District 


